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Dane County Library Service June Director’s Report 
Bookmobile Construction 
We have almost finalized the wrap with Angela Richardson and are excited about the exterior of the new 
Bookmobile! 
 
LDV has had a delay in procuring the chassis; however, this is not expected to cause major delays in getting 
the new vehicle this fall. 
  
Out and About 
I visited Eagle Heights on June 8 where I did a story time, craft, registered people for library cards and checked 
out a variety of children’s materials. 
 
Todd Cox had great reception at the Dane County Breakfast on the Farm on June 11.  Various libraries sent us 
agriculture, farming and dairy books that were checked out in abundance! 
 
This summer we have included Owl Creek as a trial stop on Thursdays from 3-3:30pm.  This has proved to be 
popular with the neighborhood!  We think this will easily become a regular stop in the fall, as the school bus 
drops kids off just after 3pm.  Pinney Branch library staff have been at Owl Creek to help the Bookmobile 
drivers manage the volume. 
 
Summer Reading Program 
The summer has exploded for us on the Bookmobile!  Over 200 kids have registered and have stars on the 
ceiling of the bus.  Eight adults have participated in the adult program thus far.  Crafts have been popular and 
well-attended at just about every stop! 
 
SCLS News 
The ILS and Technology Committees will hold a joint meeting on July 13.  We will discuss the budget in 
anticipation of the July 21 All Directors’ Meeting where SCLS members will approve the budget. 
 
Public Library System Redesign 
I attended an all-day planning day with my Consulting Team on June 22.  All committees and their leaders 
were present for this meeting that required us to establish our desired service outcomes and lay out a 
schedule to formulate a model by mid-September.  This is proving to be challenging work; however, we all are 
finding it rewarding. 
 


